
SAULT STE. MARIE TRIBE OF CHIPPEWA INDIANS 
TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM 

 
NOTICE OF REVIEW & PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of availability for public review and comment of the following 
document: 
 

 Draft 2023 - 2026 Transportation Improvement Plan 
 
The Tribal Transportation Department invites the public to review and comment on the 
Draft 2023 – 2026 TIP.  The thirty (30 day review period will begin on Wednesday October 
19, 2022.  This notice is in accordance with 25 CFR 17; 170.413, 170.422, 170.423. 
 
The Draft 2023 – 2026 TIP will be available for review at the following location: 
 

Saul Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians 
Tribal Administration Office 
523 Ashmun 
Sault Ste. Marie, MI  49783 

 
 
The TIP is a federally mandated document that programs Federal transportation funding. 
The TIP provides a brief description of each project that will use federal transportation 
funds. Projects must be listed within the TIP to use federal funding.  In addition, this Public 
Notice satisfies the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians public participation 
process for the development of its Program of Projects.   
 
Fillable forms will be available to provide comments or suggestions.  Comments will be 
received until the end of business day on Monday November 21, 2022.  In addition, 
comments can be sent to Wendy Hoffman, Transportation Department, 523 Ashmun St., 
Sault Ste. Marie, MI. 49783 or sent by email to whoffman@saulttribe.net.  For questions 
or concerns about the TIP, contact Wendy Hoffman at (906) 635-6050. 
 
Special accommodations:  The location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  A  
request for any accommodations can be made by calling Wendy Hoffman at (906) 635-
6050 at least 48 hours in advance. 
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